
  
2019-08-30 
 
Dear Ross Road Parents & Guardians, 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful summer! We are really looking forward to welcoming you 
all back to Ross Road on Tuesday. Here is an outline of the first week of school. Please note 
that Kindergarten students will follow the gradual entry schedule mailed home over the 
summer. Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Tuesday, September 3 

• Grade 1-7 students attend from 8:46 - 10:46am. 
• Students should report to their 2018-2019 classroom. 
• New students go to the library. 
• Students will have a recess break. Please send a pocket snack for your child. 
• Students will be dismissed at 10:46 from last year’s classroom. New students will 

come to the lobby to wait for parent/guardian. 
 
Wednesday, September 4 

• Grade 1-7 students attend for the full day 8:41 - 2:50pm, send a snack and lunch. 
• Students return to their 2018-2019 classroom.  
• New students should go to the classroom they were taken to yesterday.  
• Kindergarten students continue to follow the gradual entry schedule.  
• Students will move to new classes today or tomorrow.  
• Students will need a their school supplies and a lunch today. 

 
Thursday, September 5 & Friday, September 6 

• Students attend from 8:41 – 2:50pm. 
• Students will need their school supplies, snack and a lunch for these days. 

 
As it is the start of the school year and there is construction happening around Ross Road, 
we have included some ICBC tips to review with your child prior to the start of school. Please 
use caution around the construction zones. Families are encouraged to park and walk to 
school. 
ICBC road tips 
https://www.icbc.com/road-safety/teaching/Documents/teach-your-child-to-be-a-safe-
pedestrian.pdf 
 
We welcome you and your children to the 2019-2020 school year! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Jason Haywood, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca  jhaywood@sd44.ca 
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